
Sunday, August 22, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Forecasters are predicting temperatures in the high 80s and low 90s for Monday (8/23),
Tuesday (8/24) and Wednesday (8/25). Our uniform policy states: “When the temperature is
expected to exceed 86 degrees Fahrenheit, students will be allowed to wear Trinity-wear.”
Therefore, students may be in Trinity-wear on Monday (8/23), Tuesday (8/24) and Wednesday
(8/25) of this week.

Students who come to school wearing something other than what is described below in our Out
of Uniform Days Policy will be required to rent a school uniform for the day.

Out of Uniform Days – Trinity students are allowed to wear Trinity-wear on out of uniform
days. Students are allowed to wear Trinity-wear tops (including their Trinity uniform shirt)
OR a plain white or navy shirt (crop tops, low cut tops, strapless and tanks are not
allowed in school) with shorts, pants or skirts. Students must wear closed toe shoes
(athletic shoes are permitted during Out of Uniform Days). Open-toed shoes, sandals,
flip-flops, slippers and backless shoes are not allowed.

Good hydration will be especially important in the coming days.  As a reminder, students are
allowed to have water bottles in school.

We look forward to seeing the students tomorrow for our first day of the 2021-2022 school year!

Stay cool,

Mrs. Carey
Dean of Students
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